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Dear Chair Dembrow,

We farm in Benton county and oppose SB1530! This bill is a huge mistake for Oregon, Oregon is already doing a
great job of lessening our Carbon footprint by growing crops for food and fiber!

Sincerely,

Elizabeth Brooks
26845 McFarland Rd
Monroe, OR 97456
brooksl@peak.org

mailto:brooksl@peak.org
mailto:SENR.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov

